
ORDER OF PRECINCT LOCATION CHANGES 
GENERAL ELECTION – NOVEMBER 8, 2022 

 
On Wednesday, October 5, 2022, the Monongalia County Commission issued an Order for the following emergency permanent 
precinct location changes for the General Election to be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2022, and future elections, due to unforeseen 
circumstances at the facility: 
 
PERMANENT PRECINCT LOCATION CHANGES FOR ELECTION DAY: 
 

PRECINCTS   OLD LOCATION    NEW LOCATION 
 
71, 72, 73, 75   Westover VFW Post 9916    Skyview Elementary School 

     340 Holland Ave     668 River Rd 
     Westover, WV  26501    Westover, WV  26501 
 
CHANGES TO EARLY VOTING LOCATION: 
 
  WESTOVER VFW POST 9916 will not be used as a location for early voting for the 2022 General Election. 
 
 
 Each voter in the above precincts will be mailed written notification of the location change pursuant to WV Code §3-1-7. 
For questions about the above changes, contact the Monongalia County Clerk’s Office at (304) 291-7230 or visit us online at 
www.monongaliacountyclerk.com for more information. 
 
  

Carye L. Blaney 
Monongalia County Clerk 

 
 

http://www.monongaliacountyclerk.com/

